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Brother Ronald Cannon

It is with regret that the Union informs the Membership that Ronald Cannon,
a retired Station Attendant, passed away on July 19, 2022. Our deepest
condolences to the Cannon family, Ron’s friends, and colleagues.

As per his wishes Ron has been laid to rest. In memory of Ron, any
donations to the Canadian Cancer Society would be greatly appreciated by
his family.

In solidarity, .
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Dan Adams
Vice President
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